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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 79TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 2, 2005

TO: Honorable Kenneth Armbrister, Chair, Senate Committee on Natural Resources 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Deputy Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB774 by Hegar (Relating to the Interstate Pest Control Compact. ), As Engrossed

No fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill provides the specific statutory enabling language necessary to authorize Texas as a full party 
to the Interstate Pest Control Compact. Texas has belonged to the compact since fiscal year 1994.
There are no additional costs associated with this proposed action of formalizing the state’s 
participation in this compact.

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 302 Office of the Attorney General, 304 Comptroller of Public Accounts, 551 
Department of Agriculture
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